
Please see information  below that will help as your student begins 6th grade in August. 

If you have moved and will not attend John Long Middle School in August, please send me 
an email with your student's name and where they will be attending school. 

 

We will offer 6th grade camp on August 1, 2024. 

 

https://forms.office.com/r/c1c4rK6EtG  use this link to register for 6th grade camp. 

  

 You may purchase a 6th grade shirt in the Parent My Student portal using the link below. (if 
you have issues you may call me with your credit card and order on over the phone.) 

https://www.studentquickpay.com/pasco/ 

We will began posting things on our website as the summer 
continues:  jlms@pasco.k12.fl.us 

  

We also have Sports camps over the summer:    https://jlms.pasco.k12.fl.us/summer-
sports-camp/ 

  

To report an absence once school starts, please go to our website, scroll down, and click 
on “report and absence” 
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